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November 13, 2007

Statement from Ken Robbins,

President, Illinois Hospital Association

Re: court ruling on the state’s medical liability reform law

We are disappointed by the circuit court’s decision, but look forward to an appeal to the State Supreme Court. We are confident that the Supreme Court will uphold the medical liability reform law as enacted by the General Assembly and signed by the Governor and determine that they acted legitimately in the best interests of the public health and the citizens of Illinois.

This law is critically needed to preserve and enhance access to health care for Illinoisans and remains the most appropriate, meaningful and comprehensive solution to address the medical liability crisis

The hospital community stands firmly behind the law, which includes caps on non-economic damages and annuities for future medical care. This comprehensive law is helping restore predictability to Illinois’ broken liability system that has been driving up costs for hospitals and physicians to unsustainable levels and that has jeopardized the state’s health care system. It is a fair and reasonable solution for everyone, most importantly for patients whose access to health care must be ensured.
The Illinois Hospital Association, with offices in Naperville and Springfield, is an advocate for 200 hospitals and health systems and the patients and communities they serve. For more information, see IHA’s web site at www.ihatoday.org.
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